
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Hospital and Medical Staff 
From: Monique Lafrance-Fleury, Manager, Materials Management 
Date: November 14, 2022 
Subject: Surplus Nitrile Gloves 

 

During the early time of the Pandemic, the hospital participated in several 
regional purchasing opportunities of nitrile gloves, both standard and 
extended cuffs, as a result of the uncertain market and availability of supply. 

In order to move along our surplus supply, we will be temporarily replacing 
the distribution of vinyl gloves with various supply of nitrile gloves. 

Once this stock has moved, we will re-instate the supply of vinyl gloves. 

In you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your Manager 
/Director. 

I can also be reached at ext 7720. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

 

 
 
 
 


